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REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya intends to procure Monthly
Potable Water for Consulate Personnel.

The Procurement Committee of the Consulate General of the Philippines therefore
invites submission of quotations for the said procurement in accordance with the
attached Purchase Request.

The approved budget for the contract is Sixty Thousand Yen (JPY60,000) or
approximately Twenty-Four Thousand Pesos (PhP24,000.00).

The best offer shall be selected based on the lowest calculated and most
responsive proposal.

Payment shall be made by bank transfer after delivery of the service.

Quotations must be submitted to the Consulate General of the Philippines in
Nagoya on or before Friday, 26 April 2024 at Hiroya Building, 3-31-3 Sakae,
Naka-ku, Nagoya, telephone number 052 211 8811, fax: 052 265 9708 or through
email: nagoyapcg.geninfo@dfa.gov.ph
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